[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Steve Archer <sarcher@ME.COM>
To: ECOLOG-L@LISTSERV.UMD.EDU
Cc: 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2012 2:15 PM
Subject: [ECOLOG-L] Summer Research Experience for Undergraduates (REU) -Tucson, Arizona
 
The REU (Research Experience for Undergraduates) program is a National Science Foundation-sponsored endeavor wherein undergraduates receive a stipend to conduct independent research projects under faculty guidance and mentorship.  
 
The Archer/Breshears Labs in the School of Natural Resources and the Environment at the University of Arizona in Tucson seeks an undergraduate student to participate in the REU program for the summer of 2011.
 
An application form and a flier describing the program (research questions, qualifications, start date, expectations, application deadline, etc.) can be found at:
http://ag.arizona.edu/research/archer/
 
Application Deadline: March 15, 2012 (or until suitable candidate is found).
 
 
 
